
 

 
 
1st December 2020 
 

Christmas Activities 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please note the following activities to put in your calendar: 
 
Christmas Cards 
If your son/daughter would like to bring Christmas cards in for their friends / teachers, they can do so on 
either Thursday 3rd or Thursday 10th December. This will enable us to quarantine the cards for 72 hours 
before giving them out.  
 
Christmas Jumper Day – Tuesday 8th December 
We will be filming our Pendle’s Got Talent videos on Tuesday 8th December. Please can students come in 
to school & college wearing their Christmas jumpers on this day. 
 
Pendle’s Got Talent – 14th & 15th December 
We cannot hold our annual Pendle’s Got Talent event in school this year. We will be creating videos to be 
shown online over two days - 14th & 15th December. The private link will be shared on the day. The videos 
will not be available after these dates.  
 
This year as we cannot hold a Christmas Fair, we are looking at alternative ways to fundraise for We 
CAN… Charitable Trust: 
 
Christmas Dinner & Non-Uniform Day – Wednesday 16th December 
Students can come into school & college for their Christmas dinner in non-uniform with a festive theme for a 
donation of £1 each.  
 
Raffle Tickets 
Please find enclosed a book of raffle tickets for our ‘12 Days of Advent’ Raffle. If you wish to buy any 
tickets, please fill in the stubs with your name and phone number and return them to school with your 
payment in the envelope provided. Tickets cost £1 each or £5 for the book. Keep the ticket so you know 
which numbers are yours. The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 16th December and there will be 12 
prizes, one for each of the 12 days of Christmas! If you are one of the lucky winners you will be contacted 
on the number you have provided to come and collect your prize.  
 
Students will finish school early at 1.30pm on Friday 18th December 2020.  
Transport have been informed of the early finish. Please make any necessary arrangements for your child 
on that day. This will enable staff sufficient time to facilitate effective cleaning and classroom preparation for 
the start of the new term in January.  
 
We will return to school on Monday 4th January 2021. We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
D Grogan 
Headteacher 


